Findings for the Alaska Board of Game
2015-209-BOG
Board Recommendation to the Department of Fish and Game
Provided during the Central/Southwest Region Meeting
March 18, 2015

The Board of Game finds as follows, based on information provided by Department staff, Alaska
residents and other wildlife users:

The Board recommended the department take the following actions:

1. Establish individual quotas for each sub area of the Copper Basin community
subsistence hunt for the moose that do not meet general season antler
requirements in Units 11 and 13 and attempt to achieve the quota for each subarea
regardless of whether or not the total harvest exceeds the total allocation for the
CSH program.

2. Asapermit condition, require hunters to report within 24 hours of harvesting a
moose in the Copper Basin community subsistence hunt.

3. Keep the Copper Basin community subsistence caribou hunt open for the entire
season or until the Copper Basin community subsistence caribou quota has been
met, whichever occurs first.

Adopted March 18, 2015:
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Ted Spraker, Chairman
Alaska Board of Game




